DENSO CORPORATION

1-1,Showa-cho, Kariya-shi, Aichi-ken, 448-8661, Japan
Tel : +81-566-25-5922
Fax : +81-566-25-4548

February 12, 2001

TO: Mr. YUUICHI ONO
GENERAL MANAGER
DESIGN DEPT.NO.12
ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING DIV.1
COMPONENT & SYSTEM DEVELOPMENT CENTER
TOYOTA MOTOR CORPORATION
1,Toyota-cyo,Toyota,Aichi,471-8572 Japan

Subject: Compliance Statement in Car Manual

Dear Mr. YUUICHI ONO,

Our product HYQ12BZB, a transmitter for a vehicle security system, will be already
installed in cars (as original equipment) when placed into the U.S. market. We must
hereby request that the following statements per CFR 47, Part 15 must be added to
the car’s manual. This is a requirement from the Federal Communications
Commission in Washington, D.C.:

Per CFR 47, Part 15, Paragraph 15.21 the following statement must be added to the car’s
manuals:

The title "CAUTION TO USER:" or "FCC WARNING:" or "NOTE:" or relevant
title, and " Changes or modifications not expressly approved by the party
responsible for compliance could void the user’s authority to operate the
equipment.”

Per CFR 47, Part 15, Paragraph 15.19(a)(3) the following statement must be added to the car’s
manual:

“This device complies with Part 15 of the FCC Rules. Operation is subject to
the following two conditions: (1) This device may not cause harmful
interference, and (2) This device must accept any interference received
including interference that may cause undesired operation.”

Yours Sincerely,
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TADASHI SHIBATA
SENIOR MANAGER
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